
 
 

Applications are invited for  
the post of 

Deputy Seneschal of Sark 

The role of Seneschal and Deputy Seneschal, though 
essentially part time roles, are of great importance to 
the Island as they reflect the independence of the 
judicial process which must be seen to be totally 
unbiased and beyond reproach at all times. The 
positions accordingly carry with it considerable 
responsibility, not only in undertaking the functions 
of the role, but also in its perception both within Sark 
and to the wider world. 

The Deputy will be expected to acquaint Him/Herself 
with the role of Seneschal and sit in his place on 
occasions when the Seneschal is unable to sit. 

Further details and Application forms are available at 
the Greffe Office during office hours. 

Receipt of Applications will close on Friday 8th 
February and Interviews with prospective applicants 
will be held shortly thereafter. 


